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To apply sustainable data-driven innovations, the
response to environmental, economic, and social
challenges needs to be investigated. Reviews and
research can include the impact of data-driven on
business operations, product and service quality,
stakeholders’ experience and expectations, and
performance in the supply chain. In this Special Issue,
we invite submissions with the focus on sustainable
data-driven innovation in supply chains. We welcome
submissions that offer important conceptual and
empirical insights into the nature and processes of
data-driven technology, supply chain management,
sustainable development, and sustainable innovation. 
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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